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Queensland 
Government 

Queensland Health 

Enquiries to: Dr Peter Bristow 

Chief Executive 

Darling Downs Hospital & Health Service 

Ms Lesley Dwyer 
Chief Executive 
West Moreton Hospital and Health Service 
PO Box 73 
IPSWICH OLD 4305 

Dear Ms Dwyer 

Thank you for your Memo dated 12 November 2012 concerning an update on the Barrett 
Adolescent Centre. 

The Darling Downs Hospital and Health Service was fortunate to receive capital and some limited 
operational funding for an inpatient Adolescent Mental Health Service. The Statewide nature of 
the Barrett Service is appreciated and I look forward to hearing developments. 

I wonder however whether the statewide component falls within the remit of the Children's Health 
Queensland Hospital and Health Service (CHQHHS). I think it is opportune to consider this given 
the recent consultation paper from the CHQHHHS. 

Dr Peter Bristow FRACP FCICM FRACMA GCM GAICD 
Chief Executive 
Darling Downs Hospital and Health Service 

\lf 1 ,, I 2012 

Cc Peter Steer 
Chief Executive 
Children's Health Queensland Hospital and Health Service 

Office 
Darling Downs Hospital & Health Service 
Hogg Street 
TOOWOOMBA QLD 4350 

Postal 
PO Box 405 
TOOWOOMBA QLD 4350 
ABN: 64 109 516 141 
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